

Life can be complicated, but keeping your girl curious, active, and happy doesn't have to be. Come see all that Girl Scouts of Central Illinois has to offer your family.

You are invited to pick up a "sack of fun" at a Girl Scout Open House!

Or participate in a Virtual Unicorn party!

Choose your Adventure! In Person or Virtual!

In-Person: Tuesday, March 9, between 4 & 5 PM Virtual: Monday, March 22, 5:30 PM

Seneca Public Library 210 N Main St, Seneca, IL 61360 Register for a secure link and list of supplies:

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcsfu2oqzlqH9XzOshjP7WtceC3a95HYrT6



RSVP & parent attendance required for open house. Masks & current covid social distancing guidelines will be observed. Further questions? Call, text or email

Linda Volker 815-760-2000 lvolker@girlscouts-gsci.org

